
Good Evening to Our Incredible Sawgrass Springs Middle Community,  

 

I hope this message finds all of you healthy and safe. Here are some updates as we continue into our 

virtual school experience: 

 

1. Please be aware that school staff may try to reach you by phone.  Your caller ID may show unknown 

number, no caller ID, or SPAM Risk.  When a staff member leaves a message, the best way to reach 

them is by emailing them with the best times to call you back during school hours. You can find staff 

emails on our school website at http://ssm.browardschools.com . 

 

2. SSMS continues to be a food distribution site for our families. Starting April 27th, we will serve meals 

on Mondays and Wednesdays from 10 AM to 1 PM. Enough meals will be provided to cover the days 

that we will be closed each week. 

 

3. The SSMS 2020 Yearbook is still available.  

To order, go to: https://tinyurl.com/y95etv72 

For info.: Please email wendt.stull-milordis@browardschools.com 

 

4. If you are in need of home internet access, please email me at james.cecil@browardschools.com The 

district is working on ways to provide access to families. 

 

If you have any other concerns, or questions, regarding our distance learning plans and 

recommendations, please go to ssm.browardschools.com or email james.cecil@browardschools.com . 

 

We hope that you have a great evening! 

 

Respectfully, 

James Cecil 

Principal 

Sawgrass Springs Middle School 


